
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 10th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Food Technology Contribution 

Food Technology is an integral part of the curriculum that our students access throughout the 

academic year.  Each child accesses one Food Technology lesson per week, in which they will be 

learning basic skills from stirring and mixing through to full baking of consumables. 

We are requesting that parents make a £10 voluntary donation per term towards the cost of the 

cooking ingredients that their children will be using throughout the year.  It is noted that this is a 

voluntary donation and your child will not be withdrawn from Food Technology if the donation is not 

forthcoming.  However, this may affect the quality of the ingredients or the types of recipes that our 

children will be exposed to. 

We would be grateful if you could return the reply slip below with any forthcoming donation. 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Miss C Maskell 
Food Technology Teacher 
 
 
 
Please return this reply slip to Miss Maskell 
 
 
Childs Name:______________________________________ Class:____________________________ 
 
 
Please find attached a voluntary donation of £_______________________ for my son/daughters Food 
Technology lessons for the Autumn Term 2018. 
 
 
Parent’s Name:_____________________________________________________________________ 
 


